
STRONGLY OPPOSE

The reason why 16 and 17 year old should not vote is that they are a protected class of citizens and must have their voter 
information hidden from the public including election observers. They cannot be verified, including their signatures or birthdate. If 
they can not meet this requirement by law, then they should not be allowed to vote. The law itself declares them too young to be 
responsible to vote.


